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. lori J. Birkholz, CIH '

Senior Industrial Hygienist and ;

-Radiation Safety Officer
Lockheed Martin Tactical. Defense System i

P.O. Box 64525
'

MS SIA12 ;

St. Paul, MN 55164 0525 '

'

' Dear Ms. Birkholz:

This refers to your request to terminate your NRC license and our request for
additional information on May 12, 1997.

During a telephone conversation with Ms. Ann Harri on May 28, 1997, we.
discussed voiding your request at this time, with the understanding that you
can resubmit your request. We will: void your request without prejudice _to

-

resubmission.

If you resubmit the same request within one year of the date of this letter,
we will reactivate our review. Information submitted in response to this
letter should refer to VOIDED CONTROL NUMBER 302239. '

i

Sincerely,
!

!

Original Signed By
W. P.-Reichhold .
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Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch "
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